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Judy Van Maasdam, Coordinator 

Donald R. Laub, M.D. 

Norman M. Fisk, M.D. 

San Francisco, CA 94117 

Dear Lou: 

February 4, 1986 

Thank you for your booklet 1 1 lnformation for the Female to Male11 • You put a lot 
of time into the project. 

As you know Paul Walker and I have had several conversations concerning your 
plight of locating a surgeon for you. I would like to speak to you sometime 
at your convenience. Perhaps you could call me to set up an appointment for 
us to get together. 

Sincrerly, 

�4'l&J'1_a� 
Judy Van Maasdam, Coordinator 
Gender Dysphoria Program, Inc. 
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